175-16



GREATER SASKATOON CATHOLIC SCHOOLS
ST. PAUL'S RCSSD #20
420 - 22ND STREET EAST SASKATOON SK S7K 1X3 CANADA
306.659.7000 INFO@GSCS.SK.CA WWW.GSCS.SK.CA

August 1, 2017

Mayor and City Council City of Saskatoon 222 3rd Avenue North Saskatoon SK S7K 0J5 (Via email: penny.walter@saskatoon.ca)

Re: John McAuliffe Commission Resignation

His Worship Charlie Clark and Members of City Council,

John McAuliffe will be retiring from his position with Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools this fall. As such he will no longer be serving on the Municipal Planning Commission for our school division. Effective August 31, 2017 we are recommending that Darryl Bazylak, Superintendent of Education, be the new designated member to represent our school division on the Commission.

As a school division, we value and look forward to our continued collaboration with members of the Municipal Planning Commission. Please contact me if you require any further information.

Regards,

Joel Lloyd, Superintendent of Administrative Services Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools

C John McAuliffe, Superintendent of Education, Learning Services & Facilities, GSCS Darryl Bazylak, Superintendent of Education, GSCS